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DATE: 7/26/2024 
SUBJECT: Graffiti Incident 
BY: Mattie Hjelseth, Duluth Police Department Public Information Officer 

NATURE OF INCIDENT: 
CASE NO.: 
INCIDENT DATE: 
INCIDENT TIME: 
INCIDENT LOCATION: 

 

Graffiti Incident

Officers responded to a report of graffiti in the 4700 block of E Superior St. Upon arrival, Officers located graffiti on the door
frame that had a derogatory anti-Palestinian message. Upon initial investigation, it appears it occurred sometime between 3
p.m. Thursday, July 25 to 8:30 a.m. Friday, July 26. There wasn’t any security footage of this event. The business made the
decision to close for the day.
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